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22nd April 2020 

 

Dear Families, 

Please be advised that at the commencement of Term 2, Lalor Park Public School will be 

conducting essential maintenance works that will impact the preschool building. To ensure the 

safety of the children, family members and staff, the preschool will be temporarily relocated to a 

different classroom within the school grounds for a period of approximately 5 weeks.  

When you arrive at the school, please use the main carpark, and enter via the side gate and then 

follow the signs to G-Block.  

 

Please ensure you regularly access the School Stream App or the school website for any updates 

to ensure you have the most recent information regarding this change. 

 

We appreciate your understanding and flexibility during this time. If you have any concerns or 

further questions, please feel free to contact the school or speak with the preschool teachers at 

any time. 

 

 

Regards, 

 

Mrs Deanne Taylor 

Principal 


